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20 June 2019 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Milligan class are planning to go to the Cinema and then onto Dinton Pastures for a picnic 
lunch on Tuesday 25 June 2019. 
 
We will be asking for a £10 voluntary contribution towards the trip.  This will include the 
cinema ticket, transport and a picnic lunch. 
 
Please can you return the slip below as soon as possible. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
 
 
Joanne Smith 
Milligan Class Teacher 
 
…………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 
 
REPLY SLIP 
 
Name of student…………………………………… 
 
 
I have enclosed a £10 voluntary contribution for the trip  
 
I am unable to pay the £10 voluntary contribution for the trip.  
 
 
 
Signed:-………………………………………. (Parent/Carer) 

 

 


